

NEWSLETTER – SUMMER 2022



TĒNĀ KOUTOU KATOA!

2022 is shaping up to be another very busy and exciting year for the Trust.

The newly formed Taiao Committee will be working hard this year to implement some new environmental initiatives, and keep a watchful eye on the changing environmental regulations that will impact the Trusts operations in the future.

The Trusts Shareholder Committee will be investigating more benefits for its owners, including some new grant opportunities, and a possible Papakāinga development.

Commercially the Trust has a a few opportunities to grow the financial base, including a proposed farm land purchase as well as an arrangement that will see some more forestry planting.

The Tranche 2 water application on Gwavas will also progress further in 2022.

As always, the Trustees welcome your feedback and suggestions, as well as advising of address changes and email details. These can be provided via the contact details on the Trusts website www.teawahohonu.co.nz/contact.

OUR VALUES

WHAKAPONO - Honesty, integrity, transparency, and trust
KAITIAKITANGA - Nurturing our taonga whenua, tikanga and people
WHANAUNGATANGA - Unity, connection, pride
TAUWHIROWHIRO - Excellence, innovation, enquiry, improvement risk minimisation
IHI - Energy, drive, exploring potential



RONGOĀ WĀNANGA

This was a great opportunity for beneficial owners with an interest in rongoā to discover what amazing and plentiful rongoā there is on the block.

Rongoā expert Pa McGowan led a wānanga that was rich in knowledge and expertise. An amazing and hugely beneficial day was had by all that attended.





2021 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

The 2021 AGM was held on 6 November 2021 at the Napier Conference Centre.

COVID restrictions applied to this event again this year, and resulted in lower than normal attendance numbers. Heres hoping this years AGM can be held under more 'normal' circumstances.

The owners that attendend all seemed to be happy with the Trusts progress, and we received a number of useful suggestions for the Trustees to consider.





ITEMS OF INTEREST

Discount Cards are avaliable for beneficial owners and their whānau (Can be used in NZ only)

Please email teawahohonu@gkl.co.nz for additional cards

Education Grant intake opens 1 February 2022 (closes 6 March 2022)

Please email teawahohonu@gkl.co.nz or visit the website www.teaweahohonu.co.nz for an application form

Farm Vacancy

Tarawera Station will shortly be advertising for a replacement <u>Shepherd / General Hand</u>

This is a fantastic opportunity to work on an exceptionallty well run, large scale breeding farm

Experience working on a farm is essential for this position

You can provide your CV and a covering letter by email to tarawera.station@xtra.co.nz